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Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Garret Gartner - Cycling Safety Concerns - CK 6000-5

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 11:42 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Garret Gartner ‐ Cycling Safety Concerns ‐ CK 6000‐5 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Wednesday, June 21, 2023 ‐ 11:42 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: He/him/his 

First Name: Garret 

Last Name: Gartner 

Email:  

Address:  Harrison Cres 

Neighbourhood: Avalon 

City: Saskatoon 

Province: Saskatchewan 

Postal Code:  

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Cycling Safety Concerns 
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Comments: 
To Saskatoon City Council, 
 
It has come to my attention that Councillor Block (Ward 6) has introduced motions to council that would attempt to 
address cycling safety concerns at the intersection of College Dr. and Wiggins Ave. These motions include: 
 
- a third party road safety audit at the intersection 
funding for the above audit 
- an update on the implementation of the Active Transportation Plan 
- a budget option for an annual Road Safety Audit program 
 
I support these and any future motions that urgently address safety for people riding bikes with a focus on 
infrastructure for all ages and abilities.  
 
I ride my bike every single day in the summer, it is my main form of transportation. As a cyclist and community-
minded citizen, I was devastated to hear about the death of Natasha Fox. It brought up memories of close-calls and 
unsafe situations I have experienced myself as a cyclist, and I know that many other cyclists have similar 
experiences. 
 
Saskatoon is such a beautiful city, and is a very manageable size for traveling by bicycle. Our network of shared-use 
paths, especially along the river, is wonderful for travelers of all types. However, there still remains SO MANY 
opportunities to improve infrastructure, especially if we want to encourage new cyclists to hop on their bikes instead 
of climbing into their car. 
 
Finally, in relation to the climate crisis and the need to reduce our dependence on fossil fuels, we MUST KEEP 
IMPROVING cycling infrastructure, with the aim of reducing cars on the road, year over year.  
 
Bicycling should not be life-threatening, or a decision that is considered with any amount of fear. Please, build 
infrastructure to reward people for choosing to travel by bicycle.  
 
The right time to improve cycling safety is NOW. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Garret Gartner 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 


